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The School Site Council met on September 10th , first meeting of the school year, via zoom. Two 
year members and new elected members were present. 

Principals presented the Learning Continuity & Attendance Plan. 

Mrs. Lopez presented for the Primary and read each section. 
-She addressed parent’s questions and comments. 

Mrs. Felix presented for the Middle School and High School and read each section. 
- She addressed parent’s questions and comments with the support of Mrs. Cuprill.

Actions taken: 
School Site Council approved the recommendation for Learning Continuity & 

Attendance Plan for LALPA & LALA.

PA Principal presented quote for purchase of new laptops. 
- School Site Council approved the recommendation to purchase new laptops. 

SSC Discussed EL support and Progress. 

Next meeting will be on October 15th via zoom. 


